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Changed traffic conditions at London 
Road in Parkes from Thursday 2 May  

Newell Highway upgrade, Parkes Bypass  

May 2024 
 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wiradjuri people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

 

The Australian and NSW Governments 
are funding the Newell Highway 
upgrade, Parkes Bypass to improve 
connectivity, road transport efficiency 
and safety for all motorists. 

What work are we doing?  
We will be constructing the bypass alignment 
over the existing London Road.  

To facilitate this work and to ensure the safety of 
workers and motorists  we will construct a 
temporary sidetrack adjacent to London Road. 

The sidetrack is  expected to take six weeks to 
construct, weather permitting. 

We have included a map to show the location of 
the work. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be working on a 200 metre section of 
London Road near Ballerdee Lane from Thursday 
2 May.  

Work hours are from Monday to Friday between 
7am and 6pm and on Saturdays from 8am to 
6pm.  

We will let you know in advance if we need to do any 
work outside these times. 

 
Traffic changes 
 

There will be some temporary traffic changes in 
place to safely enable work to be carried out, 
including:  

• Lane closures to help manage traffic flow 

• A reduced speed limit of 50 km/h for the 
duration of the work 

• Intermittent stopping 

• Barriers and traffic control in place  

• Temporary traffic lights 

Once construction of the sidetrack is complete, 
all traffic will be switched onto the sidetrack for 
the duration of the construction of the bypass 
alignment over London Road, which is expected 
to take eight months, weather permitting.  

Managing our Impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. This 
includes:  

• Using watercarts to supress dust 

• Arranging the work in stages at different 
locations 

• Turning off machinery and vehicles when not 
in use 

• Use of variable messaging signs (VMS) to 
direct traffic  
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Location of changed traffic conditions

 

           

 
  
 

Contact us 

  

 
Project Infoline 1800 741 636 (option 3)  

 

 

parkes.community@georgiou.com.au 
 

 

nswroads.work/parkesbypass 
 

 

51 – 55 Currajong Street  
PARKES, NSW 2870 

 

  
For the latest traffic updates: Call 132 701, 
visit livetraffic.com or download the app 
Live Traffic NSW  
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